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From: Laura Strazzo
To: Jensen, Fionna
Cc: Rene Peinado; Michael Garza
Subject: PLN230127 - Planning Commission Hearing
Date: Friday, November 8, 2024 9:08:37 AM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]
Hi Fiona,
 
To follow up on our conversation from yesterday, we would like PLN 230127 to remain
continued to a date uncertain for the next six months while we work to get our alterative
project approved.
 
Thank you,
 
Laura Strazzo
Partner
Patterson & O’Neill, PC
Office: (415) 907-9110
Direct: (415) 907-7723
Fax: (415) 907-7704
235 Montgomery Street, Ste 950
San Francisco, CA 94104
laura@pattersononeill.com
www.pattersononeill.com

 
This email may contain privileged or confidential material for the sole use of the intended
recipient. Review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the original sender and delete all copies. Nothing in this email or any
attachments should be regarded as tax advice unless expressly stated.
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